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Middletown Springs Neighborhood Forum

Clean Up Help Needed At New Town T
Property Nov. 17!

Saturday, November 17 at 10am the Building Committee members will be meeting at the new town property (see previous
message about property purchase) to clear away debris and get things buttoned up for winter. We are looking for volunteers
to help us out.

Please be sure to bring work gloves and dress for the weather. We can also use weed whackers, wheel barrows, rakes,
shovels, pruners and the like. The plan is to clear away some brush, clean up trash, take down the metal sign posts, and
button up the building. We expect to be there most of the day, but would welcome any amount of time you can donate.

Rain/Snow Date: Sunday, November 18 at 10am
If you have questions, feel free to post them or email me. Hope to see you Saturday!

Patty Kenyon
Middletown Springs, VT



